Watford Field School
Infant & Nursery

19t April 2017

Dear Parents

Over the Easter holidays we have set up a new pet area for the children in
our school courtyard. At the moment we have a rabbit called Snuggles and
two guinea pigs (as yet unnamed - we will be asking the children for ideas!)

We hope that the children will enjoy getting to know the animals and
learning about how to care for them, and we will ensure that they
understand the importance of washing hands after handling them.

If your child has any allergies, or if they have any phobias around animals, we
would ask you to please let us know about these. You can speak to your
child’s teacher or contact the office on 01923 227306.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Butcher
Head Teacher
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